
 
 

 
 
       
 
August 24, 2018 
 
Ms. Barcy McNeal 
Commission Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 E. Broad St. 
Columbus, OH 43215 
 
RE: PUCO Case Nos. 18-1268-TP-ATA & 90-5023-TP-TRF 
 
Dear Ms. McCauley: 
 
On August 8, 2018, Frontier North Inc. filed an Application for approval to implement a Road Work 
Recovery Surcharge. At this time, Frontier North Inc. respectfully requests to withdraw the tariff 
application. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 740-383-0490 or Cassandra.cole@ftr.com.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
/s/ Cassandra Cole 
____________________ 
Cassandra Cole 
Manager 
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